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04 May 2018 

Mr Charles Millsteed 

Chief Executive Officer 

Queensland Competition Authority 

Dear Mr Millsteed 

DBCT 2017 AU – Modification DAAU – Withdrawal 

On 22 March 2018, the QCA made the draft decision to refuse to approve DBCTM's September 2017 

Modification DAAU. On 27 April 2018, DBCTM submitted a revised DAAU reflecting the QCA's draft decision.  

However, DBCTM notes that withdrawal of the September 2017 Modification DAAU and submission of a 

replacement DAAU may promote a more expeditious approval of the revised DAAU. Consequently, as it was 

submitted on a voluntary basis pursuant to section 142 of the QCA Act, DBCTM now seeks to withdraw the 

September 2017 Modification DAAU.  

DBCTM will submit a replacement DAAU in due course. 

DBCTM has advised Access Holders of its intentions in regard to the Modification DAAU. 

Please contact me if you have any related queries. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Anthony Timbrell 

Chief Executive Officer 

DBCT Management 
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